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Dear New Member: 
 
Nancy and I take this opportunity to welcome you as FAMILY since you are a 
new member of FMCA residing in the South Central Area.  In addition to 
receiving Family Motor Coaching magazine, FMCA offers you many benefits both 
as an individual and through membership in a chapter. This is where the family 
actually starts.   
 
The South Central Area is one of nine geographical areas of our organization, 
consisting of Arkansas, Kansas, Louisiana, Missouri, Oklahoma and Texas.   
 
By joining FMCA, one becomes part owner of the association...through chapter 
membership you have a voice in the governance of the organization.  All 
members are encouraged to seek chapter affiliation.  Not only does one find 
pleasure in making new friends, but the closeness as “family” comes from the 
fact that everyone has something in common… enjoying life and travel in our 
motor homes and someone to lean on when times get tough.. 
 
To receive information concerning a specific chapter’s activities, contact one or 
more of the chapters listed on this website.    
 
To have fun, come to an Area Rally, International Convention or meet me at any 
Chapter Rally for a new experience and great time.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
  
 

Joe & Nancy Wright 
620 870-9772 
joew.3390@gmail.com 

National Vice President - South Central Area  
Joe Wright, F51289 
 

 

Joe S. Wright 
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